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Molinar, Tess

From: Nicole Shaye Arielle Alinsod <ariellealinsod@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:38 AM
To: Molinar, Tess
Subject: Chick-fil-A North Lake

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn 
more...<https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb_article_view&sysparm_article=KB0010263>. 
------------------------ 
 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to express my support for the proposed Chick-fil-A North Lake location. As a local Pasadena resident, I have 
no doubt that this new location will bring many benefits to the community. 
 
Thank you, 
Nicole Alinsod 


